MIDDLESEX BEACH ASSOCIATION
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING
August 30, 2014

An Organizational Meeting was called to order at 12:15 to determine the new
Officers. Outgoing President Sharon Adams presided.

The following were elected:
Dave Wiecking nominated Jeff Sella for President; Ellen Throop seconded. All
in favor. Sharon turned the meeting over to Jeff.

Dave Wiecking nominated Ellen Throop for Vice President; Steve Larsen
seconded. All in favor.

Ellen Throop nominated Steve Larsen for Secretary; Judy Myers seconded. All
in favor.

Sharon Adams nominated Jim Dempsey for Treasurer; Steve Larsen seconded.
All in favor.

Jeff Sella appointed the following Committee Chairs

Glenn Hamilton-Security Committee

Judy Myers-Building Committee

Natalie Reatig-Commercial Committee

Ellen Throop-Legal Committee (Bob Aberbach and Steve Larsen appointed as
members)

Dave Wiecking-Community Facilities Committee

David Taylor-Beach Committee

The next Board Meetings will be on September 27 and October 18; other
meetings to be finalized later.

Upon motion made, seconded and approved, the meeting was adjourned at
12:30 PM



